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Dear Committee Members; This bill will cause financial hardship to small electric 

cooperative utilities, which will snowball into hardships within communities. The last 

part of the bill, requiring a state agency to oversee energy use of customers, is 

offensive to me. Requiring an energy utility to proved any state department with 

contact information of customers is nothing short of meddling in areas where the 

state does not belong. I strongly oppose this bill.  


